
MINUTES 
GOVERNING COMMITTEE OE THE FUTURE FARMERS OF AMERICA 

Washington, D.C. 

December 29, 1965 

The meeting of the Governing Committee of the FFA was called to order by 
H. N. Hunsicker, Chairman. Others present included E. J. Johnson and 
w. P. Gray (members of the Committee). Mr. Gray also served as Secretary. 

Mr. Hunsicker reviewed a letter received from Mr. W. T. Johnson, former 
NFA Executive Treasurer asking that the bond for him as Treasurer be 
extended until March 1, since he was still closing out the financial 
records of the NFA. It was moved by Mr. Gray, seconded by Mr. Johnson 
and carried that his bond be extended to March 1, and that he be 
authorized to pay the premium from the NFA Treasury. 

It was moved by Mr. Johnson, seconded by Mr. Gray and carried that Mr. 
W. T. Johnson be asked to come to Washington on January 24 to report to 
the Board of Directors on the progress being made in closing out financial 
records which would include all expenditure of funds since the merger of 
the NFA and the FFA, and that the expenses for his travel be paid from 
funds available to him from the NFA Treasury. It was further suggested 
that he be used as a consultant regarding the possible reorganization of 
a National FFA Chorus. 

The subject of the FFA Educational Exchange Program with the Young Farmers' 
Clubs of Great Britain and Scotland was discussed. It was moved by Mr. 
Johnson, seconded by Mr. Gray and carried that the procedure for select­
ing representatives be the same as that followed in 1965, namely that the 
selection be made from 1965 candidates for National FFA Office who were 
not elected to a national office. Emphasis should be placed on getting 
participants engaged in agriculture and if possible to come from States 
not previously participating in the program. 

Respectfully submitted, 
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Wm. Paul Gray, Secretary 
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